
 

Introducing 
our new  

FMDM Ireland 

Leadership Team 

On Monday, 17 July 2017, sisters in the 

Irish Region were delighted and happy 

to welcome our new FMDM Ireland 

Leadership Team during a simple 

liturgical missioning service held in the 

Franciscan Convent, Ballinasloe. This is 

a significant  milestone in the history 

of our Congregation. 

FMDM Ireland Leadership Missioning Service 



A Welcome Address  
by Sr. Colm Sheils 

————————————————————— 

New Leadership Missioning Ceremony 

“As an outgoing member of the last Regional Team, it gives me great 
pleasure to welcome each one of you on this special occasion of the 
Missioning of the New Leadership Team, which involves both FMDM 
and Lay Colleagues. 

 

Today, another milestone on our journey has been reached as we         
welcome Sr. Kathleen Murphy, Sr. Theresa O’Sullivan, Sean O’Healy, 
Eamonn Feely and Jeannie Buckland, in taking up the service of               
Leadership for FMDM Ireland. 

 

This is a joyous occasion filled with much hope, in the knowledge that 
God will continue to be with us all, guiding us every step of the way, 
and giving thanks for what has been, and what will be in the future. 

 

Our prayers, good wishes and support are extended to the New Team, 
asking God to bless and guide all our endeavours, in their new role. 

We will now commence the Missioning Ceremony as per your 
leaflets.” 



Offering the gift of Leadership to the new Team  

We offer the pansy (also known as viola) 

plant as a gift Leadership Team that 

they may be cheerful givers, have a 

clear mind and a calm spirit. 

 


